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5NP was developed BY community FOR community. It is long been known that the 

government and agencies representing and working on the government's behalf are 

NOT trustworthy, after a long history of intentionally harming and targeting 

communities 5NP serves. The government and systems such as the medical 

industrial complex treats people suffering from mental illness, substance use, and 

other disabilities as disposable criminals needing punishment, not as people needing 

care. Putting 5NP back in the hands of trusted community members is a step toward 

easing the suffering that is a product of decades of governmental abuse upon our 

most vulnerable populations.  

5NP is FOR THE PEOPLE BY THE PEOPLE! 


